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Thought For The Month 
"Have you ever noticed, as you exchange thoughts and 

feelings with others, that we usually get back exactly what 
we give? When we try to understand others, they reciprocate 
automatically by trying to understand us. When we offer help, 
we also get offers of help. When, instead, we express quick 
irritation, anger, or intolerance, that's usually what we get in 

return." 
-Bits & Pieces (March 1982) 

FROM THE 
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LARRY MUELLER 

Our membership includes the top turf 
specialists in the state. Our University 
people are ready to come to our aid with a 
wealth of information and we should feel 
free to use this service as the need arises. 

The friendships and acquaintances we make 
with other superintendents and associates 
through our organization can also be a 
great asset to us when we need help or 
advice. A phone call to a fellow superin-
tendent can sometimes solve our problem 
and put our minds at ease. It seems that 
no matter what new problems we experience, 
someone else has experienced it before. The 
willingness of our fellow superintendents 
to readily share information and experience 
with us is our greatest asset and makes our 
organization all the stronger. No one 
should be too proud to take advantage of 
this opportunity. 

I would like to thank John Fuller and 
Midland Hills for hosting the May meeting, 
a delicious lunch, beautiful golf course 
and free gas carts. Also thank you to Jerry 
Commers of Cushman Motors for a nice equip-
ment display with complimentary beverages 
and caps. This all added up to a perfect 
day. 

In June we will be at Madden's where Scott 
Hoffman will be our host superintendent. 
Turf Supply Co. will sponsor Dr. Bill 
Daniels of Purdue University as our guest 
speaker. I hope to see all of you there 
June 14. 
The new 1982 M.G.C.S.A. Roster is completed 
and should be in the hands of each member by 
now. This is a valuable tool and one of the 
most important services rendered by your 
association. Don't be afraid to call other 
colleagues and seek advice and information. 
It also would be a good idea to read your 
association's bylaws for a better understand-
ing of just how the M.G.C.S.A. works. 


